
UPCOMING EVENTS
8/9 7:30-9:30am Viscul Creative Mixer

Viscul Creative, 8 Tristan Dr, Ste 4, Dillsburg, PA.
Click here to register.  

8/15 4:00-6:00pm United Methodist Home for Children Mixer

United Methodist Home for Children, 5120 Simpson Ferry Rd, Mechanicsburg, PA.
Click here to register. 

8/30 11:30am-1:30pm Luminary Awards Luncheon

Radisson Hotel Harrisburg, 1150 Camp Hill Byp, Camp Hill. 
Click here to register.

Pyramid Construction Mixer

A PUBLICATION OF THE
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Luminary Awards Luncheon
 The Luminary Awards Luncheon, taking place on August 30 from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. at the 
Radisson Hotel Harrisburg in Camp Hill, will honor thirteen extraordinary female professionals 
nominated for both the Visionary Award and the Shining Star Award. The Women in Business 
Roundtable Committee, who created this prestigious event and voted in a blind review process, 
will be announcing the award recipients at this luncheon. A portion of the event proceeds and 
ticket sales will benefit a Chamber nonprofit of the award recipients’ choice. Congratulations to 
the following individuals who were nominated by their peers because of their excellence in their 
work environment and the community!

Shining Star Nominees
Rubina A. Azizdin, MS, Central Penn College

Sandra Box, Central Penn College
Denise A. Graeff, PinnacleHealth System

Veronica Lugo, Hand & Stone Massage and Facial Spa
Jeshanah McLeod, Brown Shultz Sheridan & Fritz

Lead Staats, Bob Ruth Ford, Inc.

Visionary Nominees
 Kelli M. Gift, CPA, PaySmart Payroll Services
Amanda J. Lavis, Esq., Rhoads & Sinon LLP

Leslie A. Meck, Centric Bank
Cami L. Ressler, M.Ed., Ressler Career & Business Solutions LLC

Melanie Walz Scaringi, Esq., Scaringi Law, P.C. 
Sue Stuart CFRE, United Methodist Home for Children

Judith Zimmerman Walter, Zimmerman’s Automotive Service, Inc.

Committee News
The Women in Business Roundtable invites you 
to attend the Luminary Awards Luncheon on 
August 30th!

Water Golf was a great spot to start out our 
Putt it Into the Park event, mini golf followed 

by a Senators baseball game made for a
wonderful night out!

Mixer attendees are networking during the 
Pyramid Construction Services Mixer on June 28th 

at their location in Wormleysburg.

Sponsored  by

 The Phillie Phanatic made an entrance at our Putt 
it Into the Park event on Thursday, July 20th! 

http://westshorepacoc.weblinkconnect.com/events/Viscul-Creative-Mixer-2141627/details
http://westshorepacoc.weblinkconnect.com/events/United-Methodist-Home-for-Children-Mixer-2141530/details
http://westshorepacoc.weblinkconnect.com/events/Luminary-Awards-Luncheon-2141645/details


Business Spotlight
60+ years
Freysinger Buick GMC Mazda 
 and Hyundai
Kessler’s Inc.
PA Media Group - Publisher of PennLive 

and The Patriot-News

50 - 59 years
Associated Products Services Inc.
Edwin L. Heim Company
Ralph E. Jones Inc.

40 - 49 years
B.R.P. Entertainment
Boswell, Tintner & Piccola
Hampden Township

30 - 39 years
Brown Schultz Sheridan & Fritz
Diocesan Publications Ltd.
Hartman & Associates Inc.
Members 1st Federal Credit Union
R WM Wire Associates PC
The McNaughton Company
United Methodist Home for Children

20 - 29 years
Abel Personnel / Abel Temps
AmeriChoice Federal Credit Union
Duty’s Lock, Safe & Security Inc.
Hamilton & Musser PC
Konhaus Print & Marketing
Landmark Commercial Realty Inc./TCN 

Worldwide

R.J. Fisher & Associates Inc.
RETTEW
Rowe Screen Print Inc.
Thayer Dental Laboratory

10 - 19 years
Fine Art Photo Inc.
Fulton Bank
H&N Landscaping, LLC
K.S. Heagy Contractor/Prop. Maint. Inc.
Rich Valley Golf Inc.

5 - 9 years
A.P. Williams Inc.
Baker Door Company
Gardens at West Shore
Haller Enterprises
Keller Financial Group, Inc
Penn Waste Inc.
The Overlook
United Concordia Dental
United Concordia Dental
Wiedeman & Douty PC

1 - 4 years
Blooms by Vickrey Flowers & Gifts
Cramer Motor Co. dba as Budget/
 Cramer Airport Parking
Fairway Independent Mortgage Corp.
Myers-Buhrig Funeral Home 
 and Crematory LTD
Simon Lever LLP
Vantage Foods

Member Renewals

NEW MEMBERS
The following new members were approved for the month of July. Thank you to Gary 
Scicchitano, Shicks LLC and Jim Murdoch, James B. Murdoch Insurance Group for their new 
member referrals. 

Bobby Rahal Honda
Mr. John Rickards
6696 Carlisle Pike
Mechanicsburg, PA 17050
(717) 776-4300
Automobile
www.bobbyrahalhonda.com

Grace and Hope Consulting LLC
Ms. Chou Gabikiny
2483 N Front St, Ste 203
Harrisburg, PA 17110
(717) 216-0230
Religious Organizations
www.graceandhopeconsulting.com

Key Advisors
Mr. Scott Cray
7849 Manada Ct
Harrisburg, PA 17112
(717) 503-7075
Financial Services
www.keyadvisorsgroup.com

What services or products does your 
business offer? 
At PA Media Group we work to understand  
businesses goals and objectives, and develop 
custom print and digital solutions to meet 
their goals. 

How does your business separate 
itself from your competition?
We don’t just talk the talk. All of our Account 
Executives and support team members are 
certified in both Google Analytics and Bing. 

How do you see your business 
growing in the future?
Recognized for our writing, publishing, and 
advertising, we’re proud to be continually 
growing. We aim to grow in the future by 
always learning, and sharing our knowledge 
within the business community. 

How does your business get involved 
in the community?
We proudly support our community through 
partnerships with local organizations. Every 
year we hold office fundraising events for 
the United Way of the Capital Region and we 
participate in annual community staples such 
as Artsfest and the PA Farm Show.

How long has your business been a 
member of the Chamber? 
We have been a member of the Chamber since 
1954! 

How has Chamber membership been 
beneficial to your business? 
The Chamber’s many networking 
opportunities allow our employees to grow 
their network and connect with fellow 
members to create meaningful business 
relationships.

The Chamber’s Programs & Marketing Committee 
has created the Business Spotlight to highlight 
member companies via business card drawings at 
a Chamber event. Click HERE for downloadable/printable pdf of new members to add to your directory.

Premier Eye Care Group
Ms. Lisa Scicchitano
92 Tuscarora St
Harrisburg, PA 17104
(717) 761-0930
Health Care
www.premiereyes.com

Szeles Restoration & Mitigation
Mr. Brian Szeles
945 E Park Dr, Ste 101
Harrisburg, PA 17111
(717) 561-0230
Restoration Services
www.restorationservice.com

www.bobbyrahalhonda.com
www.graceandhopeconsulting.com
www.keyadvisorsgroup.com
www.premiereyes.com
www.restorationservice.com
https://www.wschamber.org/uploads/July_New_Members.pdf


RIBBON CUTTINGS

Do you have a new office or an upcoming 
anniversary you want to celebrate with a ribbon 
cutting? Contact the Chamber at (717) 761-0702.RIBBON CUTTINGS

RED SKY CAFE
On June 26, 2017, Red Sky Café celebrated the Grand Opening of their 
restaurant, now open seven days a week, with a ribbon cutting.

PYRAMID CONSTRUCTION SERVICES
Pyramid Construction Services celebrated their 20th Anniversary and 
the opening of their new training center during their mixer on June 28, 
2017.

Letter from Our Chairman of the Board
 OPPORTUNITY…a set of circumstances that makes it possible to do something. 
Your Chamber, the West Shore Chamber of Commerce, provides many OPPORTUNITIES 
to our members through networking, education and informational activities. At the 
core of informational activities are our Committee meetings. Several of our Committees 
serve to support operations or major events within the Chamber such as Membership, 
Golf and B&I; other Committees such as our Government Affairs and Transportation/
Economic Development Committees provide information relative to important factors 
affecting our businesses, community and even our personal lives.
 Recently, Mike Gossert, Quandel Construction Group, Inc., Vice President and 
President of the Cumberland Valley School Board, provided insight into current issues 
affecting the Cumberland Valley (CV) School District and how the District is customizing its 
program offerings to meet the needs of an ever-changing education system. Students learn 
at varying paces, thus CV continues to provide educational offerings that challenge those 
that are willing to do more or who are interested in non-traditional educational offerings. 
Programs such as JROTC, college classes and trade programs are available to meet the wants 
of our youth and our ever-changing labor force needs. 
 The JROTC program has grown to over 150 students, and during the recent CV 
graduation, several students, in addition to receiving their high school diploma, 
received an Associate’s Degree from a local college or university. These students are 
being given OPPORTUNITIES and they are taking advantage of them to further their 
education. In doing so they are likely saving their parents thousands of dollars in tuition, 
a value-added service being provided by CV School District.
 As with the educational opportunities afforded the students at CV, the West Shore 
Chamber of Commerce provides OPPORTUNITIES for its members to advance their 
knowledge of business, legislative and community issues affecting them. Whether it is 
legislation that might affect their health care offerings, medical marijuana that might 
affect their HR policies, or transportation projects or funding that might impact their 
opportunity to grow their business, our Committees provide OPPORTUNITY to you. 
Why not take advantage of the OPPORTUNITY our committees provide you? You just 
might realize circumstances that make it possible to “do something” GREAT!!! 

~ Jamie Keener of Herbert, Rowland & Grubic Inc.

2018 Membership Directory

 Has your business information changed over 
the past year? Update your company information 
through the member login portion of our website 
by September 15th to ensure your business listing 
is correct for the 2018 Membership Directory. 
Questions? Call the Chamber office at (717) 761-
0702. An email reminder followed by a letter will be 
sent to the main contact on the profile. If we don’t 
hear back from you by September 15th with any 
corrections your listing will print as is.
 The West Shore Chamber of Commerce 
Membership Directory is an annual publication in 
which 1,500 print copies are distributed to Chamber 
members, community members and debuted at 
our Annual Meeting & Luncheon in December. A 
digital version of the directory is also hosted on 
the main page of our website. All ads purchased in 
the Membership Directory are hyperlinked to your 
company's website, telephone numbers, and any 
email addresses in your advertisement; creating 
double exposure for you year-round! Contact 
Krystin at krystin@wschamber.org or (717) 761-
0702 to reserve your 2018 Membership Directory 
Ad. There are still options available so you can grow 
your business!



Business NEWS
The bolded businesses in Business News are Chamber members. If you 
would like to submit business news, send your 30-word announcement 
to businessnews@wschamber.org by the  first Friday of the month prior 
to the edition you want to be published in.

Allenberry Resort will be starting Shrek the Musical on July 7th. 
Shows will be running from July 7th – July 22nd, 2017. Call the Box 
Office at 717-462-4401 or click here to reserve your tickets today at $28 
for Adults/$22 for Children. 

Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP (Baker Tilly) is pleased to 
announce the following: Financial Executives International’s (FEI) 
Awards Presentation Partner Jeffrey Vrabel, CPA, at Baker Tilly Virchow 
Krause, LLP participated in the Central PA Chapter of Financial 
Executives International’s (FEI) Outstanding Student Night honoring 
exceptional accounting and finance students. Employee Benefit Plans 
Seminar Baker Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP co-hosted an employee 
benefit plans seminar with Barley Snyder and Conrad Siegel at the 
Sheraton Harrisburg Hershey Hotel for corporate finance and Human 
resource professionals. Revenue Recognition Presentation Baker 
Tilly Virchow Krause, LLP gave an ASC 606 Revenue Recognition 
Accounting Standard presentation at The Hershey Company on behalf 
of the Central PA Chapter of Financial Executives International.

Effective July 1, 2017, the merger between Cornerstone Federal Credit 
Union and Belco Community Credit Union will become legal. 
On that date, the two credit unions become one entity, which will 
operate under the Belco Community Credit Union charter. Branch 
locations in the Carlisle market will begin to use the co-branded name 
– Cornerstone, a Belco Community Credit Union – on building signage, 
online and mobile banking platforms and other materials.

Susan Rosso, DPM purchased this build to suit property located at 
5148 E. Trindle Road in Mechanicsburg. This will be a new location for 
Cumberland Valley Foot and Ankle. The Bill Gladstone Group of 
NAI CIR handled the transaction. Manito, Inc. purchased 3,723+/- SF 
of office space located at 5006 E. Trindle Road in Mechanicsburg. The 
Bill Gladstone Group of NAI CIR represented the seller and Bill Shearer, 
CCIM, CRS of Berkshire Hathaway represented the buyer. Capitol 
Support Service, offering litigation and professional support services, 
recently leased 6,700 SF at 1041-43 Mumma Road in Wormleysburg. 
The landlord was represented by Daniel J. Alderman.

Boyer & Ritter CPAs and Consultants supervisors Senahid 
Zahirovic and Jaclyn R. Davidson and senior associate Zachary A. 
Boyd recently graduated from three Central Pennsylvania community 
leadership programs aimed at improving the quality of life in the region. 
As part of each program, members of the leadership class select a local 
nonprofit to assist with some aspect of its mission. The programs are 
designed to help area executives form lasting connections with local 
community organizations.

Lice Lifters of Central PA, LLC has leased space at 717 Market Street 
in Lemoyne, and anticipate a late July opening. Jessica Gasper of 
Campbell Commercial Real Estate, Inc. represented the Tenant 
and Tom Posavec from Landmark Commercial Realty represented 
the Landlord in the transaction.

The 23rd class of Forty Under 40 award recipients has been announced. 
All forty business leaders are under the age of 40 and were chosen 
because of their commitment to business growth, professional 
excellence and community services in Central Pennsylvania. A judging 
panel comprised of past Forty Under 40 award recipients, reviewed and 
scored the nominees to determine the top forty list. The complete list 

of winners follows this release. The theme of this year’s event is “What 
Drives You?” Our honorees will have the chance to represent what 
motivates them at Sun Motor Cars Mercedes Benz in a photo shoot 
next month. An awards reception will be held on Monday, October 2, 
2017, at the Hilton Harrisburg to recognize the honorees. The Central 
Penn Business Journal event is open to the public and tickets can 
be purchased online at www.CPBJ.com/events.

The Cumberland Area Economic Development Corporation 
(CAEDC) has an open position for a Promotions Coordinator. This role 
will be responsible for providing marketing support and coordinating 
events for all segments of CAEDC’s tourism and economic development 
initiatives and programs, which supports business and visitor growth, 
and stakeholder engagement.  A Bachelor’s degree (B.A.) or equivalent 
from a four year-college or university is required and two years related 
experience and/or training is preferred.

The Cumberland Valley Visitors Bureau seeks volunteers to help 
staff our two Visitors Center locations—one in downtown Carlisle and 
one at the US Army Heritage and Education Center. If you enjoy meeting 
and speaking with people and are willing to learn and share information 
about Cumberland Valley, this position is for you! Our friendly volunteers 
serve as brand ambassadors and ensure a positive guest experience by 
assisting visitors and motivating them to explore more of our region. The 
Visitors Bureau provides free training and this position offers a flexible 
schedule. If you are interested in learning more, please contact Stacey at 
717-249-7198 or stacey@visitcumberlandvalley.com. 

These days, most businesses have some sort of copier lease in place. It's 
also true that most businesses are paying too much for their cost per 
copies and their monthly lease payment. At DOCEO, we are confident 
that we can save you money AND even pay off your existing lease term. 
You shouldn't have to wait to save! Give us a chance to review your 
current lease and share what we could do to help your business cut 
your copier costs. Click here to contact DOCEO today!

Andrew Otto, Assistant Vice President, and Investment and Trust Services 
Relationship Manager at F&M Trust, has been chosen as one of Central 
Penn Business Journal’s 2017 Forty Under 40 award recipients for his 
commitment to business growth, professional excellence and community 
service. He and the other winners will be recognized at an evening reception 
and awards program at the Hilton Harrisburg from 6:00 to 9:00 p.m. on 
Monday, October 2, 2017. This year marks the program’s 23rd anniversary.

Prevent the spread of germs at your office with Goodwill Custodial 
Service. For a free estimate, please contact Phil Metzler at 717-525-6202 
or pmetzler@yourgoodwill.org. 

This year the Central Penn Business Journal conducted the first-ever 
Readers Rankings survey as an opportunity for the public to weigh on 
who they believe is the ‘best of the best’ in the Central Pennsylvania 
business community. The entire team at Gunn-Mowery, LLC is 
honored to have been voted #1 for “Best Employee Benefits Firm”. Our 
Employee Benefits team consists of 14 dedicated individuals who take 
understanding the changing healthcare world very seriously. Our goal 
is to educate our clients so they can continue offering benefits to their 
deserving employees.

Capital City Airport (CXY), Harrisburg International Airport’s 
sister airport, located along Old York Road near New Cumberland, 
hosted Capital City Airport Community Day on Saturday, June 17th, 
celebrating over 75 years of private and general aviation flying at CXY. 
The event was a celebration of corporate and general aviation. 

BUSINESS NEWS continued next page

http://keystonetheatrics.com/buytickets/
http://www.mydoceo.com/contact/
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Business NEWS continued

The Central Pennsylvania Water Quality Association (CPWQA) awarded 
its Certificate of Appreciation to Herbert, Rowland & Grubic, Inc. 
(HRG) at its annual awards meeting on June 16 at Rich Valley Golf 
Course in Mechanicsburg. The award recognizes member organizations 
that provide an exemplary commitment to CPWQA through the time 
they give for section activities, services they perform for the section, and 
sponsorships.  HRG previously received this honor in 1995 and is only 
one of two firms to have received the award twice. Also, Randy Goshorn 
recently joined the Land Development team of Herbert, Rowland & 
Grubic, Inc. He is working as a project engineer in the firm’s Shippensburg 
office. Goshorn has 14 years of experience in commercial and residential 
development and is a licensed professional engineer in Pennsylvania. 

The Central Penn Business Journal named Adrienne Vicari to its 
23nd annual Forty Under 40 list, which honors individuals for their 
commitment to business growth, professional excellence and the 
Central Pennsylvania community.  She and the other honorees will 
receive their award at a banquet on October 2 at the Hilton Harrisburg. 
Vicari is the financial services practice area leader at Herbert, 
Rowland & Grubic, Inc.

Barbara Richardson, MBA EA, owner of several H&R Block Locations, 
met with the DC office of Pennsylvania Congressman Lou Barletta in 
May to discuss important issues affecting taxpayers as part of the ninth 
annual National Association of Enrolled Agents (NAEA) Fly-in Day. By 
personally calling on the Washington office of Rep. Barletta, Barbara 
Richardson participated in a true grassroots effort to promote the tax 
preparer profession and protect the American taxpayer. 

On June 6, 2017, Areya Management broke ground on a three story, 
89 room Home 2 Suites by Hilton located along Bent Creek Blvd in 
Silver Spring Township next to their new LaQuinta Inn & Suites 
Hotel. Areya Management is thrilled to have this opportunity to 
bring the Home2 Suites by Hilton to the Harrisburg area. Situated in 
Mechanicsburg, PA along the I-81 corridor, it is the perfect location 
to offer an all-suites hotel as it will allow those traveling for work or 
pleasure easy access to the hotel and surrounding area. The hotel is 
slated for a Spring 2018 opening and will boost many popular amenities.

The Leadership Cumberland Board of Directors has selected 
Barbara Brobst to be Board Chair for its’ 2017-18 fiscal year. Other 
officer appointments include Chair-Elect, Sherry Hoover, Carlisle 
Regional Medical Center; Secretary,  John Martin, co-founder of Pillar 
+Aught;  and new board member and Treasurer, Karen Mahoney, Smith 
Elliott Kearns & Co. Leadership Cumberland also welcomed three new 
members, and program Alum, to the Board of Directors: Justin Witmer, 
Karen Mahoney and Scott Coburn. 

Members 1st Federal Credit Union reported on Monday, July 
3, the passing of Bob Marquette, its CEO for 31 years. Members 1st 
Federal Credit Union’s board of directors has officially appointed 
George Nahodil as acting President and CEO. “We are all mourning the 
sad and sudden news of our leader’s passing,” said Nahodil. “While we 
continue to give Bob’s family our heartfelt thoughts and prayers—as 
well as offering them respect and privacy—we are currently planning a 
fitting tribute to Bob’s remarkable legacy at Members 1st FCU.”

Mountz Jewelers, Central Pennsylvania’s expert jewelers is pleased 
to announce and welcome Darrell Shipley as Director of Sales. Darrell 
will be responsible for the leadership of the nationally recognized 
Mountz Jewelers sales team, while developing new business 
opportunities and focusing on customer needs. Darrell comes to 
Mountz with over 20 years in the jewelry industry. 

Orrstown Bank and Wheatland Advisors, Inc., announced the 
following: Jeremy Stahl has joined Wheatland as Senior Advisor. Mr. 
Stahl will be working with the Managing Director of Wheatland, Rick 

Heilig, to provide investment management services to individual and 
institutional clients throughout the region; James Kinney joined the 
Bank as AVP/Branch Executive Officer. Mr. Kinney will manage the 
Bank’s Rohrestown Road Branch located in Lancaster, Pennsylvania; 
and Michelle Carrasquillo, SPHR, SHRM-SCP, joined Orrstown Bank 
as SVP/Regional Human Resources Manager; Mindy Loftus, SVP/
Regional Senior Loan Officer, has been named one of Central PA’s Forty 
Under 40 by the Central Penn Business Journal for her commitment 
to business growth, professional excellence, and community service. 
She will be honored, along with the other recipients, at the 23rd annual 
awards ceremony later this year.

The summer swelter has arrived as temperatures and humidity rise. 
This increases health risks as you work and play outside, especially 
for older people and young children. Excessive heat can cause several 
health problems including heat exhaustion. Move an affected person 
to a cooler location, apply cool wet cloths to their body, and give them 
cool water to drink. If the person vomits or refuses to drink, call 9-1-1. 
Heat exhaustion can lead to heart stroke. For more information please 
contact a Patient First Medical Centers which open 8 a.m. to 10 p.m. 
every day of the year, including holidays.

Pyramid Construction Services, Inc., a Quandel Enterprises 
Company, recently completed the 3,500 square-foot, $65,000 
renovation of the former M&T Bank location at 3805 Trindle Road, 
Camp Hill for the West Shore YMCA. Removal of office walls and a 
teller area, extraction of a bank vault door and updates to paint and 
carpet created an open space to be utilized by summer camp groups 
starting this week. Pyramid is also starting a renovation project for 
Geisinger Health Systems at 310 East Penn Drive in Enola. The project 
will renovate leased sections of the building that previously housed a 
Giant grocery store and convert some of the space to medical offices, 
the rest of the space will be renovated in the future. The 7,700 sq.ft, 
project will be complete by the end of September. Work has also begun 
an addition to the Lamb’s Gap Animal Hospital at 1806 Lambs Gap 
Road in Mechanicsburg. The 17,000 sq.ft. job will include new separate 
waiting areas for canine and feline patients, four new exam rooms, a 
veterinarian’s office space and an employee lounge. The construction 
is slated to be finished by the end of September.

As part of a broad strategic plan to remain on the leading edge of financial 
and wealth advising, Roof Advisory Group recently brought on 
Miranda Metz to join the firm in the role of Director of Marketing and 
Communications. This growing firm has made an investment in proactive 
marketing and communications efforts by filling this position with Ms. 
Metz, who has 15 years of experience working in the communications 
industry for both advertising agencies and independent businesses. 
Her skills will be used for all areas of marketing, communications and 
growth opportunities as Roof Advisory Group seeks to continue to grow 
its market share via and update its branding.

Simply Stated Architecture, P.C. has been certified by the 
Pennsylvania Department of General Services as a small business for 
Building Design Services under the Commonwealth’s Small Business 
Contracting Program. 

Smith Elliott Kearns & Company, LLC’s Agribusiness Team will 
host a free educational event titled “Managing Ag Production Risk in 
Volatile Markets.” The program is designed to help individuals learn 
how to better manage production risks. The program will be held on 
Wednesday August 9, 2017 at The Orchards Restaurant – 1580 Orchard 
Drive, Chambersburg, PA 17201. The presentation will run from 10:00 
a.m. - 12:00 p.m. Lunch and questions will follow from 12:00 p.m. - 1:00 
p.m. To register or for additional information, contact MaryBeth at 717-
637-5915 or mbhockenberry@sek.com. Please register by August 4.
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Business NEWS continued

Our days are full of meetings, so why not make those meetings a little 
more enjoyable? Bring your team to an off-site meeting at SPAtacular 
Escapes’ customizable conference center. Our conference room is 
designed to accommodate groups as small as five or as large as fifty 
people with a host of accoutrements. As a member of the West Shore 
Chamber, we’re thrilled to offer you a 20% discount!  Click here for 
details.

Steve Case, the co-founder of AOL, will bring his Rise of the Rest 
pitch competition bus tour to a site yet to be determined in the York-
Harrisburg-Lancaster area on October 10, 2017. In the meantime, 
small businesses wanting to prepare their pitch can contact the all-
free volunteer business start-up service of Susquehanna SCORE. 
The Rise of the Rest grant application deadline is August 15, 2017. 
Complete details about the grant are at https://www.riseofrest.com/. 
Contact SCORE and ask for Tammi at (717) 845-8830.

The Foundation for Enhancing Communities (TFEC) 
is pleased to award forty grants to area nonprofits through five 

competitive grant opportunities and totaling over $99,500 in grant 
funds. Reviewed applications were submitted for the February 2017 
deadline and all award recipients are registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
organizations or have a fiscal sponsor. Organizations interested in 
applying to these or other TFEC grant opportunities should visit www.
tfec.org to learn how to apply and review the grant guidelines. For a list 
of the awarded nonprofits please click here.

The West Shore Young Professionals would like to invite you to 
the following events taking place in August: Tales from the Top Series 
Featuring Jennifer Delaye @ The JDK Group Corporate Office
Aug 2 from7:30 am – 9:00 am - learn about Jennifer Delaye’s professional 
journey. Enjoy a morning of networking, light food catered by JDK 
Catering sponsored by WSYP and the opportunity to connect with a 
community business leader; Young Professionals Coffee Connection @ 
Sophia's On Market
Aug 30 from 7:30 am – 9:00 am - Drink your morning coffee and make 
connections all in one place! Feel free to stop by and casually connect 
with other West Shore Young Professionals.

www.wschamber.org
https://www.facebook.com/wschamber/
https://www.instagram.com/westshorechamber/
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/4469400
http://blog.tcgrecruit.com/wp-content/uploads/2017/06/ConfRoomRental-5-11-17.pdf
https://www.tfec.org/the-foundation-for-enhancing-communities-awards-over-99500-to-area-nonprofits/



